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Ref: PL20.244347 (241069) 
 
The further submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting 
held on November 12th 2015. 
 
 
The Board decided to defer this case and to do the following:- 
 
(1) To cross-circulate the submissions that had been received to the 

applicants for their comments (allow 3 weeks).   
 
(2) To send the case to Inspectorate Management, with a view to the 

appointment of an Inspector, who should prepare a report and 
recommendation on this file (and related case 244346), in the light of the 
court judgement, and of the significant further information, revised NIS 
and revised EIS, and additional submissions that have been received. 

 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: November 16th 2015 
   Philip Jones 
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